
 

 27 June 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent 

Replacement for INSIGHT from September 2022 

 

At the end of this summer term, Oathall, as part of a wider WSCC IT initiative, will be 

migrating to a new student information management system called Bromcom. This 

replaces SIMS, a product widely used by schools for managing student details, attendance, 

assessment, behaviour and so forth. Bromcom is a cloud-based system which incorporates 

other software solutions used by schools (such as online payment).   

 

As you know at Oathall, we have been using a product called Insight as a means to allow 

parents online access to information about their child. From September 2022, we will be 

replacing Insight with a Bromcom product called My Child at School or MCAS for 

short.  

 

The switch to Bromcom also means we won't be using School Gateway for online payments 

from September. Instead, we will be using a Bromcom product for online payments.  
 

Whilst there is no action required at this time I wanted to make you aware of this upcoming 

change. In the next few months we will be sending out more information about how to set 

up your account for MCAS and the online payment system.  

 

With kind regards 

 

 

Edward Rodriguez 

Headteacher  

 


